
From: JDect@aol.com 
To: <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
Date: Monday, February 12, 2001 2:45 PM 
Subject: Re: TEMPORARY ADDRESS PLEASE USE kortun@netone.com.tr 
 
dear vasif, 
 
thanks for the message. 
 
it might be possible for me to visit istanbul during that period, however my  
"tele[visions]" exhibition at the kunsthalle vienna will open in early  
october, so i'm not certain when installation begins. {as for a magazine,  
i've really cut down on that writing activity, so it might be more  
appropriate to visit for curatorial research.} 
 
you should be receiving information on the "tele[visions]" show from the  
kunsthalle within the next few weeks, and then we should communicate again  
about a possible tour cooperation for your museum. the new kunsthalle space  
is about 12,000 square feet, so perhaps the scale of my show would be  
appropriate for your space. 
 
i'm in vienna at the end of this month for a week, and i'll be back in touch. 
 
all best, 
joshua 
 


